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Raising Awareness for BWS  

A `sea of yellowô arrived at school on Thursday as children supported the BWS 

`Wear Something Yellowô campaign.   As well as wearing yellow clothes, the 

children ran a book stall to raise funds and thanks to their hard work and your 

generosity,  we will be sending a donation of £60 to the BWS Support Group.  

More information about the condition can be found at the BWS website:                                                             

                                           www.bws-support.org.uk     

   April 7th 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

As the Spring Term draws to a close and we look forward to the Easter 
break, we would like to thank you all for your generosity and support,   

especially with recent events.   We highlight some of those events in this 
newsletter to show just how valuable the experiences are.   

 

As well as raising awareness and funds for various causes, these          
opportunities really do help our children to appreciate the diversity of the 

world in which they live.  They also help children to demonstrate their own        
developing sense of tolerance, respect and kindness.  They encourage     

enterprise, initiative and organisational skills. The list could go on, but 
hopefully everyone also has a lot of fun!  

 

We are always delighted to welcome families into school.  Our Easter  
Bunny Drive, organised by the Friends of Seton, was well-attended and a 

big success.  Ã175 was raised to support the schoolôs plans to install a   
running track.   

 

Later in the week, the Easter Egg Decorating Competition resulted in 
amazing creations throughout school and it was lovely to see Class 1     

families joining in with the activities.   
 

And finally, we were thrilled at the support shown for the Whitby Food 

Bank Collection.   The pictures show our netball team helping Mrs Carvell 
to package the food ready for delivery.  Thank you so much for your    

donations. 
 

Wishing you all a `Happy Easterô and a wonderful, restful holiday.   We 

look forward to seeing everyone back in school on Tuesday, April 25th. 
 

Helen Isaac, Headteacher  


